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17 February 2023
Information for NEU strike action organised on the 28th February 2023 (only)
*** North and north-west England, Yorkshire and Humber regions only ***
Dear Parents,
The 2" NEU strike day is planned for Tuesday 28" February 2023.

As it currently stands, we are hopeful that we will be fully open on 28th February for all children
and are preparing as such.

Unfortunately, the nature of strike action is that it is designed to be disruptive and as such, we
may still have to close individual classes on the actual day of the strike.

Please assume your child’s class is open unless you receive a communication directly from school
to say otherwise.

The NEU strike is happening because of a national dispute between the unions and the Government
over teachers’ pay and conditions and not because of any issues with the school. At AECPS, we do
have several teachers and support staff who are members of the NEU. We are working hard to avoid
any closures but please understand that this is out of our control and members of other unions have
been advised not to cover for striking NEU members.

At this time, we are unable to indicate arrangements for the 2 days of strikes on 15" and 16™ March.
Kind regards
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Lindsey Walsh
Head Teacher



